
 

                        

 

Forest School – Week 2 

 

It was a wet week for the children at Forest School, but it did not dampen our 

session.  We enjoyed the muddy puddles that were left by the rain! 

 

We were all very excited to return this week and were able to remember how to 

keep ourselves safe in Forest School. 

 

 

 

This week we looked at the different trees in the surroundings, learnt their 

names and how to measure them.  We went explore more mud in the Mud 

Kitchen and create some delicious dishes!  We learnt about different woodland 

animals and were they might live within the Forest.  Then we went and made 

some different homes for the animals. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Another great session with lots of happy children. 

 

We are looking forward to our next visit!  


